
 

 

 

YEAR ONE 

                N E W S L E T T E R 

News updates from Sheringham Community Primary School & Nursery 

 
  Be all that you can be… 

 Autumn First Half Term Topics: 
 

English:  Look Up! - by Nathan Bryon  

 
Maths:  Place value to 10; counting on, counting 

back, one more, one less. Addition and subtraction. 
 

Science:  Humans and other animals: Our Senses 

 
Art:  Colour mixing secondary colours from primary                                

colours and painting portraits. 
 

History:   Personal timelines 

 
PSHE:  My Feelings 

 
Computing:  Technology around us 

 

RE:  What do my senses tell me about the world of 

religion and belief?   

 
Homework: We expect children to read at least 3 times a week at home, and this is to be 

recorded in their Reading record.  

 
Reading: The children are expected to bring in their Read Write Inc. wallets to have their Read 

Write Inc books, and reading books changed every Wednesday.  

Reading for Pleasure books from the school library can be changed every Friday. 

 

P.E. 

P.E. lessons will continue to be on a Wednesday and a Thursday.  Please can the children 

arrive in school wearing their full kit on Wednesday for PE with Miss Parish, and trainers on 

Thursday for PE with their class teacher. 

 

Notes: Please can all children have a coat with their name, on as lunch times will be outside, 

to ensure that they stay warm and dry. Please also make sure that any jumpers or cardigans 
also have your child’s name written in permanent pen, as we are already getting 

unclaimed/unnamed items of clothing.  

KEY DIARY DATES 

 

 

Year 1 Christmas Nativity Play:  
Wednesday AM-13th December  
Thursday PM -14th December 

 

Year 1 Christmas Party:  

Tuesday 19th December 

 

Last day of term:  

Friday 21st October 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
  

  


